
	

Invitation: 
 

FIA Jacaranda Branch Valentine’s 
Breakfast 

 
5 February 2020 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
You are cordially invited to 
the FIA Jacaranda 
Branch Valentine’s 
Breakfast to be held 
on 5 February 2020. 
 
Enjoy a talk by Antoinette 
Lortan "Living a life that 
matters", promising to 
leave you more motivated 
with a higher self-esteem 
and self confidence. 
 
Please click here: 
https://tinyurl.com/srembv9  
to book tickets and make 
payment. (You will be re-
directed to the Quicket 
site.) 
 
 


